
 

 

Submission to Multi-Trades and Digital Technology Hub at Tafe Meadowbank  

 
 
 
Dear Jason Maslen 
 
 
We oppose the building of a new multi storey car park at the place of the current staff 
car park opposite 34 See St and ibs primary school. 
 
 

• It will completely destroy the street character of See Street between the 
intersections of Angas St and Constitution Rd where the oldest house in the 
area is a so called House of importance and heritage listed. 

 

• The location is adjacent to the relocated Tafe child care centre and opposite of 
the ibs  primary school, and the increased traffic can not meet safety 
requirements for the hundreds of students, young children and their parents 
there. 

 

• There is also no Traffic Impact assessment done for the new proposed site. 
 
 
 
 
 
We strongly suggest to stick to the original plan of building the required car 
parks below the new technology hub with entrance and exit at Rhodes Street  
allowing easy access to underground parking 
 
 
 
Alternatively 
 
 
 
A more suitable location would be on the Western side of the Tafe campus 
along the rail tracks where ramps and multi storey car parks do not affect the 
residential street character. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
   major residents affected  
   opposite proposed multi  
   story carpark. 


